
Thankful Generosity and Service! 
 
As we approach the holidays this November, Calvary 

Church can demonstrate generosity and service to 

families who need a helping hand.  Calvary Church is 

partnering with the U.P. Foster Closet of Menominee 

to provide Thanksgiving Baskets to Foster care  

families in our area.  This U.P. Foster Closet  

extension also serves Marinette and Peshtigo. The 

baskets will supply a family with everything for a 

Thanksgiving meal, from the turkey and trimmings to 

a pumpkin pie. 

As a church, we are committed to 25 baskets, and we 

want to do more!  On Sunday, November 10th, we will 

have a Season of Giving offering to pay for this  

outreach.   

On Saturday morning, November 23rd, we will  

assemble and distribute the baskets here at the 

church. We know it is opening weekend for hunting, 

and for those who can join us on Saturday, November 

23rd, we will be able to make a great difference in our 

community by serving foster care families.  We bless 

others because God has blessed us!  We can’t wait to 

do this outreach together! 

See you Sunday! 

Pastors Kent and Staci 
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